Welcome back to another school year.

The reason | am sending this note is to possibly get the word out about football in Sussex. We are
looking for players born in 2004 and 2003 to join our Bantam Football Team. They practice in Sussex 3
nights a week and have a game on Sunday (home and away). Our season is getting started and runs
until the end of October, then play offs.

We would also being looking for Peewee Players (born 2005-2006) and Atom Players (born 2007-
2008). All teams practice in Sussex during the week. Peewee would have games on Sunday (home and
away) and the Atom would have games each Saturday morning in Saint John.

Is there any way for us to get our information out to this group of students at your school? We would love
to have them join our Football Family.

| look forward to hearing back from you.
Have a great day.

Hughanna Dunfield



